195th 'Aha Pae'aina TENTATIVE 'AHA PAE'AINA PROGRAM SCHEDULE DRAFT 4/5/17 - Schedule subject to change

TIME	6/14/17 Wednesday	6/15/17 Thursday	6/16/17 FRIDAY	6/17/17 SATURDAY
6:30A				
7:30A				BREAKFAST (Keʻeaumokupapaʻiaheahe)
9:00A	'Aha Iki (Ke'eaumokupapa'iaheahe)	UCC History & Polity 9:00A - 6:00P (Pauahilani Q36)	OPENING OF THE 'AHA MAKUA (Keopuolani) OPENING WORSHIP	WORSHIP (Keʻeaumokupapaʻiaheahe)
9:30A			BREAK	PLENARY (Cynthia Scherr)
10:00A			PLENARY SESSION (Caroline Miura)	
10:30A				BUSINESS SESSION
				Business Meeting
				Words of Thanks
				Commissioning of Council and Synod Delegates
12:00P			LUNCH (Ke'eaumokupapa'iaheahe)	LUNCH
1:00P			RESOLUTIONS & CELEBRATIONS (Ke'eaumokupapa'iaheahe)	HCUCC Council & HCF Members (Meet during lunch)
2:00P			Break	Canalysian of the
2:30P			PLENARY/GATHERING (Cynthia Scherr)	Conclusion of the 195th AHA PAEAINA
4:00P				
4:30P			Break PLENARY/GATHERING continues	
6:00P			DINNER	





KAMEHAMEHA SCHOOLS MAUI KE KE'ENA O KE PO'O KULA (OFFICE OF THE HEAD OF SCHOOL)

May 5, 2017

Aloha mai kākou,

Hau'oli mākou e ho'okipa iā 'oukou ma kēia 'āina nani 'o 'A'apueo no kēia 'Aha Pae 'Āina. Welcome to Kamehameha Schools Maui. As a covenantal partner, it is our pleasure to host the 195th 'Aha Pae 'Āina of the Hawai'i Conference, United Church of Christ. This is indeed an exciting time as you "Holomua Me Ke Ala Pono," journey along the righteous path so you may see what Ke Akua has in store for your conference. associations, affiliate organizations, churches and members. When you gather in the various halawai, may you allow Ke Akua to speak freely to your hearts and minds.

Throughout your brief time on our campus, I pray that you might enjoy the sights and sounds that are distinctly Upcountry Maui. Allow your pace to slow down so that your conversations may be enriching and inspiring. If there is anything that we can do to make your time more productive, please do not hesitate to ask.

Ke Akua pū,

Dr. Scott Parker, Po'o Kula Kamehameha Schools Maui



June 16, 2017

Aloha mai kakou, to all the delegates, guests and friends of the Hawaii Conference.

It is with great joy that I welcome you to the 195th 'Aha Pae'aina here in Maui at the beautiful campus of the Kamehameha Schools. This year's theme of "United in Spirit and inspired by God's grace, we welcome all, love all and seek justice for all" will help put us in perspective as we gather to worship, to fellowship, to share and listen to each other as we make good decisions for our common ministry in the life of the Hawaii Conference. That spirit is expressed in Psalm 133: 1, "How good and pleasant it is when brothers (and sisters) live together in unity." Yes indeed, it is great to be here!

I want to thank the chairs and members of our four missional teams (Administrative, Formation, Justice & Witness, Stewardship) for the hard work in coordinating the mission of the Hawaii Conference. I want to thank all the members of the Conference Council for their time and effort in making wise and careful decisions for the Conference. These decisions were not easy but you have done it with courage and dedication, always relying on God's grace.

I also want to thank our Conference Staff, our Conference Minister Charles Buck and the entire staff, for their dedication in the work that they are tasked to do in carrying out the mission of the Conference. I just want to say to all of you that we are proud of you, that we fully support you and your work with our prayers, actions and love. We bid farewell with the utmost respect and gratitude to Associate Conference Minister, Sarah Jones, and Administrative Assistant to the Conference Minister, Lee Henry-Chang. We wish them well in their future endeavors.

Last but not least, we say farewell to our beloved Conference Minister Charles Buck, who served this Conference with distinction, dedication and with grace and love. Thank you, Charles, for the 13 years of hard work and dedication to the ministry and mission of our beloved Hawai 'i Conference. We continue to hold you and your family in our prayers and pray for your continuing faithfulness and service to God in the future.

We appreciate your presence in these meetings of the 195th 'Aha Pae'aina. We enjoy the new and the familiar faces as we gather together. May the Lord help each of us to love, adore and worship him—our great Savior. Have a good meeting.

Rev. Dr. Iese Tuuao Chair, Conference Council